CityofRedmond

October 13, 2008

Carol J. Thompson, Franchise Section
King County Real Estate Services
King County Administrative Building
500 Fourth Avenue, Room 500
Seattle, WA 98104-2337

SUBJECT: Franchise Agreement for Rose Hill Water Facilities
Dear Carol Thompson:

Thank you for the updated Agreement for water franchises. The city approves of the
franchise agreement and I can confirm we are ready to move forward with submittal to
the King County Council for execution of the ordinance and franchise for the Rose Hill

area.

Please continue to work with Scott Thomasson of the Utility Engineering D1v1510n for
completion of this franchise application.

If you need further assistance, Scott can be reached by phone (425) 556.2829 or by
email: sthomasson@redmond.gov.

il B

William J. Campbell
Public Works Director

Slncerely,
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